
This half term in our E-Safety sessions: 

  

 

In October this year the Government 
passed the Online Safety Bill which is aimed 
at making the internet safer for children. 

If you are interested and want to find out 
more you can read a digital parenting blog 

here: https://www.vodafone.co.uk/
newscentre/smart-living/digital-parenting/

online-safety-act-2023-everything-you-need-
to-know/ 

Save the Date! 

Safer Internet Day 2024 is fast 
approaching and the theme will be  

‘Inspiring change? Making a                   
difference, managing influence and                 

navigating change online’.  

The Juniors will be holding an event 
on Monday 5th February so we would 
like to invite you to join us at 9:00 am 
for a parent workshop and activities 

in class with your child.  

With the festive season upon us, more time at home and devices available, we thought it 
would be useful to have some ideas for setting boundaries around gaming. The online 
safety guide attached,  looks at the benefits of setting boundaries 
around video gaming to help young people learn healthy online 
habits. It suggests agreeing boundaries with you children and 
making them part of the conversation.  

Did you 
know…? 
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